
 

 

May 21, 2014 

 

Dear Dr. McIntyre, 

I have received Knox County Schools’ recent request for a waiver from Tenn. Code Ann. §49-1-617. Pursuant to 

my authority under Tenn. Code Ann. §49-1-201(d), I hereby grant this waiver for the 2013-14 school year.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Kevin Huffman 

 


